
            

 

          

 

 

 

 

April 29, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair        Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 U.S. Capitol      1036 Longworth HOB 

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for Glen Lyon-Alden Volunteer Hose Company and Newport Township 

Consolidated Fire Company in fiscal year 2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is 

Glen Lyon-Alden Volunteer Hose Company, located at PO Box 63 Glen Lyon, PA 18617. The 

funding would be used to construct a 565 sq. ft. secure building to serve as an Emergency 

Response Center. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in 

this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Dan Meuser 

Member of Congress  
 

 

  


